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Re: Docket No. UG-120715 

Dear Mr. King, 

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. ("PSE") provides the following supplement to its 2013 Pipeline 
Replacement Program Plan ("PRPP") which was originally filed on May 31,2013 in accordance 
with the Commission's Policy Statement in Docket UG-120715. 

Consistent with the requested potential rate impact analysis discussed in paragraph 55 ofthe . 
policy statement, PSE's best estimate at this time, based on the estimated program spending for 
DuPont, Wrapped Mains and Wrapped Steel replacement programs (included on pages 5, 8 and 9 
of the plan) could result in an average annual increase of .75% in overall customer rates, 
beginning with the 2014 period. 

If you have any questions regarding this supplement, please contact me at (425) 462-3716. 

Sincerely, 

~&c\Lt)v~ ~~L~ 
Katherine Barnard 
Director, Revenue Requirements & Regulatory Compliance 


